
 

If your child will be starting Kindergarten in 

September 2025, this event is for you! Please 

come join us in the Strathcona Elementary 

School Library on May 9, 15, 23, 28, 2025 

from 9:50-10:30am for story time and other 

activities with Mr. Lister and our Kindergarten 

Teachers. Attending these events will help 

your child become familiar with their new 

community. Younger siblings are welcome 

attend.  

 


